
Sunday, March 17 

9:30am  Sunday School 

9:30am  Nominating Team Meeting 

11:00am  Worship Service 

11:00am  El Buen Worship Service 

12:15pm Mission Team Meeting 

1:00pm  Girl Scout Troop #24056 

6:00pm  Game Night 

6:00pm  Youth Group 

 

Monday, March 18 

6:00PM  Girl Scout Troop #22207 

7:00pm  JoyDance 

 

Tuesday, March 19 

8:30am  Women’s IHOP Bible Study 

6:00pm  Community Yoga 

 

Wednesday, March 20 

6:45pm  Chancel Choir Rehearsal 

 

Thursday. March 21 

9:00am  Men’s IHOP Bible Study 

9:30am  Thursday Morning Ladies’ Bible Study 

2:00pm  Ginny Heffner Service followed by Reception 

 

Friday, March 22 

7:00pm  El Buen Youth Bible Study 

 

Saturday, March 23 

9:00am  SDA Service 

 

Sunday, March 24 

Palm Sunday 

9:30am  Sunday School 

11:00am  Worship 

11:00am  El Buen Worship 

12:15pm Personnel Committee Meeting 

6:00pm  Youth Group 

 

Prayer Requests 

Please email or call:  Peggy Trettel 770/925-0994  

mugas7@bellsouth.net  or Kristy Gordon at 770/380-

8325 kgordo3@gmail.com with any prayer requests. 

 

Ongoing:  

Keith Folger, Janet Will, Charlie Black 

 

Military: 

LCDR Dennis Moulder - Mobile, AL (Son-in-law of Andy 

& Sheila Yarn) 

ASM2 Glenn Johnson, USN - Special Recon Team One, 

Coronado, CA (Nephew of Chris & Beth Duggan) 

PFC Thomas Stevenson - Schofield Army Base, Hawaii 

(Son-in law of Amanda Nealin) 

SrA Justin Speer Italy (Son of Sheryl Speer) 

 

 

Please continue to lift Gus Heffner and family up in 

prayer.  

Ginny Heffner joined the Church Triumphant on 

March 9th.  A service honoring the life of Ginny will 

take place Thursday, March 21st at 2PM at GSPC.  A 

reception will follow in the Fellowship Hall. 

mailto:mugas7@bellsouth.net


Our annual garage sale will be held in April and the proceeds will be split between the Haiti Eco-

Village School Partnership and the youth at our church.  

We will begin accepting items from Wednesday, April 10 through Thursday, April 18. The sale 

will be held Saturday, April 20 from 8am-2pm. As always, no jewelry, cosmetics, or personal 

care items will be accepted. We will need volunteers to help with the set up throughout the 

week and a half before the sale and for the day of the sale. Anyone with questions or anyone 

who can help should contact Sheila Yarn ( 770-923-8104 or 678-429-1813) or Karen Pirkle     (678-699-7991). For assis-

tance picking up large items contact Andy Yarn ( 678-644-5199).   

     FEBRUARY FINANCIAL REPORT 

 ACTUAL BUDGET YTD ACTUAL YTD BUDGET 

 FEBRUARY FEBRUARY FEBRUARY FEBRUARY 

Revenue $91,402  $110,027 $187,201 $217,516 

Expense $91,006 $100,916 $182,827 $201,833 

Revenue/

Expense 

$396 $9,110 $4,373 $15,683 

The family of Richard “Bucky” Buckwalter would like to thank those who 

sent cards, visited, and took Bucky to lunch  the last few years he was with 

us.  Your kindness  was very much  appreciated and truly made a             

difference.  

The Buckwalter Family 

Welcome 
We welcome Katie Patrick as our new Preschool and Extended Care Director. 

Katie Patrick is a former teacher with 10 years of experience working with students 

in pre-k through 8th grade. She graduated with honors from The University of      

Georgia with a degree in early childhood education. Outside the realm of classroom 

instruction, she has experience with summer camp, after school care programs, and       

technology education. Katie is thrilled to be the new Director of Good Shepherd    Preschool after taking some time off 

to stay home with her two children, Eleanor and Benjamin. She has been married for 9 years to her husband, Michael, 

who is an aviation mechanic. In her free time, she likes to read, go camping, and spend time with her family on the 

lake.  




